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Camera on 
Our live lessons/meetings continue to 
go from strength to strength.  
A brief audit last week estimated that 
over 170 broadcasts took place during 
the school week. 
 
Please can you remind your child that 
if they are attending any meeting,      
unless there is a specific reason not to, they should attend with their camera on for 
the duration of the lesson.  
It is very difficult for teachers to gauge the learning and therefore support the        
children if they cannot see them. Thank you. 

Returning to School 
Like everyone we are most keen to know when schools will be reopening. We know 
that at present the Government have said schools might start returning on Monday 
8th March, but a decision will be made after a review on Monday 15th February, 
during half term.  
We will of course follow the  review closely and then will announce what we will 
be doing when we return after the half term break. 

Nursery Places 2021/22 
Our very popular nursery, which has an excellent reputation, is finalising                 
applications for September. We admit children in the Autumn term after their third 
birthday. We provide 15 hours care in either morning or afternoon sessions.  
In addition, since September 2017, we are able to offer 30 hour free provision for 
parents who are eligible for this funding.  
In brief, the free full-time provision is for working parents who both earn more than 
approximately £150 a week.  
For single parents it is just the one parent who needs to be earning.  
For more information please refer to: www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare. 
 
It recent years the school has spent nearly £200,000 on the facilities which makes 
the Nursery a very special place for children to start their learning journey.  
If you require more information or an application form please visit the office. 
We are also accepting forms for 2022, so please do not delay. 


